
Belforest Elementary School

October Campaign
This month we will celebrate Red Ribbon Week the 

of October 28-November 1st. This year’s 
theme is “My Life is a Movie- Featuring the 
American Dream.” 
Dylan Young is our Red Ribbon leader. 
In addition to leading Red Ribbon Week   

activities on our school campus, he will also 
plan and execute a community service project of 
his choice, to help students build a connection 
to the community and promote substance 
abuse prevention or supports recovery. 

Do you need to contact your School Counselor?

Grades K-3 Rebecca Johnson rjohnson@bcbe.org 
Grades 4-6 Kim Powell kpowell@bcbe.org

Holiday Help
If your family is in need of holiday help 
assistance, email Kim Powell at 
kpowell@bcbe.org.  It is very important to  
 reach out to her as soon as possible so we can
      provide assistance to your family. We need 
      this information before October 11th.  Many 
     agencies have deadlines before Thanksgiving 
break. 
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